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October 21, 2023 

To: Bennie Manning, Director SRJA 

Re: Notice of Intent 

 

The purpose of this letter is to place into writing the intent that has previously been shared 

verbally for the Dellwood Campus for the 2024-25 school year. 

Based upon current enrollment projections for SRCA, it is anticipated that the B building facility 

will be need to accommodate all academic needs.  As such, please take into consideration that it 

is likely that the lease for SRJA will be allowed to expire without renewal on June 30, 2024.   

In accordance with the most recent lease agreement, a final decision will be made by the SRCA 

board and conveyed to the SRJA board on or before February 1, 2024.   

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know. 

Respectfully, 

 

Joshua F. Morgan 

Head of School 

Shining Rock Classical Academy 

 

cc: SRCA Board 

Travis Gresham 

 


